The Pinellas Suncoast Transit Authority (PSTA)

PSTA>

will hold two procedural public hearings regarding the

PROPOSED MILLAGE RATE AND
BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2020

September 11 and 25, 2019
at 6:00 p.m.

at Pinellas Suncoast Transit Authority (PSTA)
3201 Scherer Drive, St. Petersburg, FL 33716

Served by Routes 4, 11, 52, 52 LX, 59 and Direct Connect

Hearings are scheduled for %2 hour, but will be extended if necessary.

If you are unable to attend in person, written comments are welcome, please address to:
PSTA Budget, 3201 Scherer Dr, St. Pete, FL 33716 or send via email to engage@psta.net
(include name and address for the official record). If you need a sign language interpreter,
large print materials, or other ADA accommodations in order to participate, please
call the InfoLine 727-540-1900 or email engage@psta.net by September 6th.



